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Music Celebration 

Mrs Pearce and Miss Walsh have been very busy recording the wide range of music that is taking 

place at St Edmund Campion. 

We would usually be hosting live events to celebrate this but have had to resort to a virtual version. 

This will be sent out to all parents via SeeSaw at the end of the day. 

Please take the opportunity to view this video and enjoy the array of talent in our school. My thanks 

go to Miss Walsh and Mrs Pearce for their dedication and enthusiasm. 

The children are simply amazing. 

Robin Hood Marathon 

This may be a distant memory from September but we were delighted to receive notification that 

the Under 7 girls of Annie, Freya and Alice, Under 7 boys Aiden, Luke and Harry and Under 9 girls 

Eve, Tilly and Mara won first place in their respective age groups, running as teams. 

This meant that school placed 2nd overall within the Marathon. We have received a beautiful trophy 

to commemorate this which we are proudly displaying in our halls. 

Another amazing achievement. 

Covid Update 

We currently have 8 cases within the school. 

The cases are reducing across the school and we are pleased that the way that our community has 

reacted during these difficult times. 

Please be aware that if you call in to report your child ill, the office staff will be required to ask a few 

basic questions around symptoms in order to be able to give you correct information regarding the 

return date for your child. We appreciate your support and understanding in this matter, our aim is 

to keep everyone as safe as we possibly can and we can only do that by working together. 



Snacks 

Children in KS1 and Foundation stage are provided with fruit by the Government which they can 

have at break time.  

Some parents arrange for their child to have milk in school via Cool Milk. 

Children in KS2 can bring in a healthy snack to have at break time. This snack should be a piece of 

fruit.  

Whilst we appreciate that some children will not always want a piece of fruit, this is what we 

constitute to be a healthy snack. 

Sweets, chocolate bars or cake unfortunately do not fall under this banner and cannot be included as 

snacks. 

We appreciate your support in this matter. 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

 FOUNDATION     98.8% 

YEAR 1                  97.6% 

YEAR 2                  96.6% 

YEAR 3                  99.5% 

YEAR 4                  99.2% 

YEAR 5                  96.7% 

YEAR 6                  98.3% 

 Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

98.1% attendance as a whole school. Our Year 3’s are overall attendance winners with 99.5%. 

Looking Ahead 

• 01.02.22 - Whole Week  - Chinese New Year Celebrations 

• 02.02.22 - Athletics at West Bridgford Comprehensive - Selected children from Yr 6 

• 03.02.22 - International Map Day 

• 04.02.22 - Cross Country - Selected children from Yr 4 & Yr 6 

• 11.02.22 - INSET Day (School Closed) 


